The dental offices Sunshine Family Dentistry
at 2605 W. Mile 5 Rd, Mission, TX-78574, (956) 583-1000,
and Paraiso Dental at 6708 W. Mile 7 Rd, Mission, TX-78574, (956) 584-1544,
are closing on June 30, 2023. Many dear patients will be missed,
but the Doctor is also excited about transitioning to a new chapter of her life.

We thank you for your patronage: it has been our pleasure to serve your dental
needs. If you need help finding a new dental provider, you can contact us;
we will gladly help.

At your request, copies of the pertinent information from your record can be
made available to a dentist of your choosing.

If you wish to request your patient records, don't hesitate to contact the office

before the permanent closing day, as we shall need your written authorization

to make your records available to another dentist. After that day, you will have
to direct your inquiry about the records by phone at 726-610-5954.




